
Dean’s List Family Informational Sheet

Now that we have moved into opening school stores, it's important for students to create their
accounts.  Here are 2 short videos on how students create accounts through the website AND
download the app.  Students are to use their school email addresses.

Please share this information on parent and staff newsletters.

DeansList for Families website
https://youtu.be/bS54-TbscY8

DeansList for Families Mobile App
https://youtu.be/PofOGNOf0Rg
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